
Methuen High School  l  One Ranger Road  l  Methuen, MA 01844

Methuen High School

WE NEED YOUR HELP

Methuen High School is holding its 4th Annual Financial Education Fair on February 14, 
2025. More than 400 seniors will learn real-world financial literacy skills. To be able to hold 
a successful fair, we need to raise $2,000 or collect gift cards from local businesses like yours.  
Your support will provide lessons that will last a lifetime.  

[  ]  Yes!  I will donate to Methuen High School’s Financial Education Fair

Please select a donation*:	
	 [  ] $100			 
	 [  ] $250	
	 [  ] $500
	 [  ] Other ________________________	
	 [  ] Gift Cards ________________________

Name:  ____________________________________

Email:   ____________________________________

FOR FUNDING AN IMPORTANT INITIATIVE

Make checks payable to Methuen High School 
and include this form.  Include “Financial 
Education Fair” on the memo line.  Mail to:
	 Methuen High School
	 Financial Education Fair
	 One Ranger Road
	 Methuen, MA 01844

*Your donation may be tax deductible.

As recognition for your donation, your business name will be advertised in the program book 
distributed the day of the Fair:

•	 $100 - Quarter Page
•	 $250 - Half Page
•	 $500 - Full Page
•	 $500+ - Full Page plus recognition during event
•	 A quantity of gift cards or coupons valued at $5-$10


